
Prairie Creek 
2021-2022 

Open House  

 

  4:30pm – 6:30pm 
6th Grade is Tuesday, August 17th 

5th Grade is Wednesday, August 18th 

 
Parents and students are invited to visit the classrooms, drop off  
school supplies, find lockers, meet staff  and tour the building.   
The school nurse will be here for any parents who need to drop off  
medications.  The school store will be open to buy locks, Prairie 
Wear, etc.   
 
Counselors will be available to answer any questions about programs 
that are available to students and families.  You can also stop by the 
counseling office if  you have questions about the parent portal or if  
you are a new family to the district. 
 
We hope that you can all join us to help kick-off  the start of  a  
fantastic year. 
 
The Prairie Creek Staff 
 
 
 


